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Learning Letter 

ENGLISH/PHONICS 
 
 
As we return to school after 
lockdown we will be revisiting and 
recapping lots of the phonics.  
We will be completing simple as-
sessments, checking understand-
ing and finding out where your 
children are.  
We will consolidate their phonics 
and grammar rules with lots of 
games, writing small captions, re-
visting the rules. 
 
Children will also be reading as 
much as possible.  
 
Please remember Spell Shed is up-
dated weekly inline with what we 
are learning in class. 
 
Science –  
Yr1/2 
We will be doing all about growth 
and human timelines. 
 
Reception chn  learn about how we 
change through time too, 

 
RSHE– we will giving children the 
opportunity to be outside more, 
build back relationships and confi-
dence. Develop and rebuild friend-
ships and support children where 
necessary 
Reception chn will compare simi-
larities and differences. Likes and 
dislikes between ourselves and oth-
ers. 
 
History–  
We will continue to look at explor-
ers not just from space. Including 
significant figures such as Amelia 
Earheart and Christopher cloum-
bus.  

Maths 
Reception Maths 

We will be looking at numbers to 
20. 

We will be thinking about adding 
one more, ordering and recognis-

ing numbers to 20. 
 

Year one- 
Children will use this half term 
to work on weight, mass, 
length and height. We will  
introduce standard units of 
measure and practice using 
rulers and centimetres to 
compare and measure. 

Year Two- 
Children will be working on de-
veloping their understanding 
of shape. Be able to us e shape 
terminology to describe them 
and problem solve.  
They will learn about frac-
tions , such as 1/2 and 1/4. 
 
 
Art/DT– –   
We will be doing large scale art, 
model making to support friend-
ships and team work. 
 
 
 
 Music– We will begin to learn 
Easter songs.   
Rec Chn will move to music in 
different ways. 
 
ICT– Following instructions, di-
rection, inputting information, 
simple programming and using 
beebots.  

How can you help at home? 
Children will soon be given a reading book and have access to spelling shed .  

Encourage reading everyday.  
This will benefit your child in all areas of learning. Reading with your child everyday can make a huge 

difference and is vital to their development to stay on track. 
Please ensure all clothing, including coats are named where possible and your child has a water bottle in 

school daily. Especially at the moment, we are tryng to avoid having to give out cups. 
 

Thank you! 
 

Weekly routines 
 

Reading books will be changed 
every Monday if they have been 
read over the weekend and the 
comments support a new book.  

 
Children will read with an adult 

on a Thursday.  
If necessary a new book will be 

issued.  
 

PE is every Friday for ALL  
children. 

 
Outdoor Learning is every  

Tuesday. 
 

 

This half term we will 
continue to look 

Explorers 
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